From: Groves, Amber

To: BCC, Inc.; Yu, Olivia, EMNRD

Cc: tpassmore@mar-win.com

Subject: RE: Marshall & Winston IRP-4680

Date: Wednesday, August 30, 2017 9:17:22 AM

Good Morning!
I think | missed sending my backfill approval on this one sooner...NMSLO agrees with backfilling!

Thank you,

From: BCC, Inc. [mailto:bcccorp@aol.com]

Sent: Thursday, August 24, 2017 9:07 AM

To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us>

Cc: Groves, Amber <agroves@slo.state.nm.us>; tpassmore@mar-win.com
Subject: Re: Marshall & Winston IRP-4680

Will do. Thank you!
Paul

Sent from my iPhone
On Aug 24, 2017, at 10:04 AM, Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us> wrote:
Mr. Porter:

NMOCD grants backfill approval. Please submit a short summary to serve as a
closure report along with the final C-141.

Like approval from NMSLO is required.

Thanks,
Olivia

Sent from Samsung Mobile

-------- Original message --------
From: bcccorp@aol.com
Date:08/24/2017 07:43 (GMT-07:00)
To: "Yu, Olivia, EMNRD"

Cc: agroves@slo.state.nm.us,tpassmore@mar-win.com
Subject: Re: Marshall & Winston IRP-4680

Olivia,
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The excavated areas are not separated from each other (I probably did not get enough
‘after' excavation pictures for you). There is one large open hole out there right now. | used
GPS tracking to outline the excavated areas (page 3 of the document attached) and this is
actually a slightly larger area than the original spill area (page 2). Please let me know if you
need anything else.

Thank you!
Paul Porter
BCC, Inc.

From: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD, EMNRD <Qlivia.Yu@state.nm.us>

To: bcecorp <bcccorp@aol.com>

Cc: agroves <agroves@slo.state.nm.us>; tpassmore <tpassmore@mar-win.com>
Sent: Thu, Aug 24, 2017 8:28 am

Subject: RE: Marshall & Winston IRP-4680

Good morning Mr. Porter:

Thank you for the reminder. Please address these questions regarding 1RP-4680. Based
on the photos, it appears that the excavated areas are separated from each other.
True? If so, please amend the scaled map with the outlines of each of the separated
excavated areas with the locations of the confirmation sample points as currently
marked.

Thanks,
Olivia

From: bcccorp@aol.com [mailto:bcccorp@aol.com]
Sent: Thursday, August 24, 2017 6:55 AM
To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Qlivia.Yu@state.nm.us>

Cc: agroves@slo.state.nm.us; tpassmore@mar-win.com
Subject: Fwd: Marshall & Winston IRP-4680

Good morning Olivia,

I am just checking in to see if you have had time to review our request to proceed with
backfilling the excavated areas for the Klein 16 State 2H release (IRP-4680)? Please let
me know if this is accepted.

Thank you!
Paul Porter
BCC, Inc.

From: bcccorp <bcccorp@aol.com>

To: olivia.yu <olivia.yu@state.nm.us>
Cc: agroves <agroves@slo.state.nm.us>
Sent: Mon, Aug 14, 2017 8:06 am
Subject: Marshall & Winston IRP-4680
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Good morning Olivia,

The attached file contains the confirmation sidewall and bottom soil sample analysis,
several digital pictures taken during excavation, and the related documents for IRP 4680.
With your approval, we would like to proceed with backfilling the areas with clean soil.
Please let me know if this is accepted.

Thank you!
Paul Porter
BCC, Inc.
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